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Monday 10th February 2020  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
Re – Swimming Lessons for Class Year 5T - Wednesday 

          
 
During Year 5 your child will attend weekly swimming sessions throughout the year. Swimming will take place on 
a Wednesday afternoon at the Priory City of Lincoln Academy. A coach will pick up the children and return them to 
Bishop King by the end of the school day. 
 
 
The school will be paying for the cost of the lessons, however the cost of the transport is heavily subsidised by the 
school, we are asking for a voluntary contribution towards the cost of the coach each week of £2.00; if this could 
be in a labeled envelope it helps us enormously. It is also possible for you to make a termly payment of £12.  
 
 
The first session will be on Wednesday 26th February and will continue for the following 6 weeks – Wednesday 
4th, 11th, 18th, 25th March and 1st April.  

 
Girls should wear full costumes, not bikinis, and boys should have trunks, not long shorts. Please make sure 
children have their full kit with them, including a towel and swim hat every Wednesday. 

 
 
Please note that long hair must be tied back and there should be no jewellery worn. 

 
 
Please be aware that it is compulsory for all children to attend swimming lessons as part of the National 
Curriculum. Only exceptions for children not attending must be in form of a Doctor’s letter stating that 
your child is unable to swim. 
 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
Miss Lavery  
Year 5 Teacher 
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